
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 30th September 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this is a new award to be presented in Friday assembly to 
recognise exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s 
Headteacher Award will be given to Heidi S Class 5W. Parents/carers are invited to 
our celebration assembly next Friday 4th October. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 
2.10pm start. 
 
Lunch menu – week 2 
 
Community garden rota – Week 2 
 
Due to clashes with timetables, we have had to amend the Community garden 
timetable, please see below. 
 
Week 1 
Monday – 3B 
Tuesday – 6M 
Wednesday – 5W 
Thursday – 4K 
Friday – 3W 
 
Week 2 (this week) 
Monday – 3W 
Tuesday – 6LB 
Wednesday – 5WO 
Thursday – 4T 
Friday – 3B 
 
Monday – Cross Country (selected pupil’s only). 
 
Wednesday – Y5/6 Football event. 
 
Thursday – Special Menu today. 
 
A polite reminder that school finishes at 3pm on a Friday. 
 
 
 

 
Fundraising 
 

 
We raised a massive £193.11 at our MacMillan Cake and Coffee sale after school 
yesterday. A big thank you to all of our parents/carers who kindly donated cakes. 
Thank you also goes to everyone who came and supported us. It was so lovely to 
have you all join us for a cake and a natter. Thanks also goes to the BFG who 
helped us to set up and serve cake and coffee. You’re all incredible and your support 
is invaluable. 
 
 
 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



 
Tesco Stronger Starts 
 
Our application for Tesco Stronger Starts has been successful. This means that from 
1st October when you shop at the Tesco Stores listed below you can vote for our 
school using the blue tokens given when you buy something in store (you only really 
have to purchase one item). 
 
Tesco Express, 6 Woodchurch Road, Birkenhead, CH41 2UF 
Tesco Express, Bebington Road, Birkenhead, CH42 4QF 
Tesco Express, 790-794 Borough Road, Birkenhead, CH42 9JG 
 
Should we get the most votes, Tesco will then be able to donate £1500 to our 
school playground improvement fund. 
 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG (Brackenwood Fundraising Group) are always looking for parent volunteers 
to join their amazing team. If you are interested or for further information, please 
email brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 

 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd September 2024 
3B –  94.74%               3W –  96.19% 
 
It's been another great week in year 3, we have been very impressed with the 
children's efforts in Harvest festival practices. We will be sending lines home to 
practice next week. Children don't have to memorise their words, they will be 
allowed to read from paper during the performance. 
 
We are also very excited about our forces workshop on Monday! 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 4th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
Betty 
Denie 
Lucas 
 
 
3W 
Matthew 
Daphne 
Emily 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd September 2024 
4K – 94.44%               4T – 99.31% 
 
A reminder that 4T will be swimming every afternoon next week.   Please can you 
ensure that all children in 4T have suitable swimwear and a towel every day. This 
will replace their usual PE lessons so the children in 4T will not need to come into 
school in their PE kits on Tuesday and should wear their normal school uniform 
please.  If there are any parents or carers who are able to help accompany the 
children to and from the pool on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday, please could you 
let the school office know as soon as possible.  Please can all children with long hair 
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have this tied back, preferably plaited, as requested by the swimming instructors at 
Calday pool for health and safety reasons. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 4th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
4K  
Isaac W  
Remmie  
Miles  
 
 
4T 
Ellis 
Jack 
Ruby R  
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd September 2024 
5W –  94.84%               5WO –  97.59% 
 
No updates for this week. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 4th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Lia 
Violet 
Oscar 
 
 
5WO 
Henry 
Georgia 
Poppy 
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd September 2024 
6LB –  97.14%               6M –  95.56% 
 
Another fantastic week for Year 6! Everyone is working extremely hard and have 
began the year with such an excellent work ethic.  
 
Please can we remind children to come to school with a jumper and a coat as 
the weather is getting much cooler. 
 
Thanks,  
Year 6 Team 
 



Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 4th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Noah B 
Jacob D 
Sophie L 
 
 
6M 
Sienna 
Travis 
Phoebe 
 
 

 


